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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Saete, Skip (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 6:45 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1187 Woodbridge Street

I think the date on your screenshot is the day the clerk-typist entered the work into the AMADA program to close it out. 

 

Skip Saete 

Park Maintenance Supervisor III 

 

 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 4:37 PM 

To: Saete, Skip (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: 1187 Woodbridge Street 

 

Hi Skip, 

The issue was when the owner came to the hearing, he kept arguing that he did the work on Tuesday and our 

record says it was done by Parks on 1/22 (Thursday).    When we looked at the video it did showed that the City 

did the work but owner thinks it may be new garbage if work was done on Thursday.  Now from your email 

below, you indicated the parks crew did work on 1/20 which is Tuesday so Marcia said we should contact you 

for documentation of when the video was taken to show him. 

 

See screenshot below: 
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From: Saete, Skip (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 6:53 AM 

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: 1187 Woodbridge Street 

 

Hi Mai, 

 

Please see the work order attached. Parks crew did this work on 1/20/15. Joel Essling asked to hold it until January 19, 

2015 so we did. The recording of the before and after should confirm whether or not we did the work. I guess I am not 

sure what the issue is. Let me know if we need to talk. Cell #248-2607. 

 

Skip Saete 

Park Maintenance Supervisor III 

 

 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 2:15 PM 

To: Saete, Skip (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 1187 Woodbridge Street 

 

Hello Skip, 

 

There was a pre-authorized work clean up done at the above address on January 22, 2015.  Owner indicated 

his crew or he did the clean up on Tuesday morning which is Jan 20
th

.  We watched the video in the hearing 

room but it was not date stamped and Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, would like some 

documentation that the work done by our crew was done on Thursday, January 22. 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


